

MEDICAL BOARD OF CALIFORNIA

Central Complaint Unit



May 14, 2014

TIFFANY ANDERSON 2 NORTH AVENUA AVE. LODI, CA 95240

Dear TIFFANY ANDERSON:

This letter is to update you on the status of your complaint filed with our office against Dr. JON LOWELL ECK.

We have received all records and documentation required for a thorough review of your complaint. These documents were forwarded to our medical consultant for review and evaluation. Please see the enclosed brochure for information on the medical consultant review process.

You will be notified in writing of the results of the medical consultant's review.

Thank you for your cooperation and patience.

Sincerely,

Erika Calderon

Associate Gov Program Analyst

Control Number: 8002013001353